CITY OF MERCED Planning Department

TO: Bicycle Advisory Commission

FROM: Michael Hren, AICP, Principal Planner

DATE: June 26, 2018

SUBJECT: Complete Streets Pilot Project Discussion

BACKGROUND

At the Bicycle Advisory Commission (BAC) meeting of February 27, 2018, Principal Planner HREN asked the Commissioners to bring recommendations for a six- to eight-block location regarding a pilot project for improved facilities with a Complete Streets mentality, as well as proposed treatments for those facilities. At the meeting of April 24, 2018, the BAC provided recommendations for a pilot project.

DISCUSSION

After having reviewed the recommendations of the BAC with Planning, Engineering and the City Manager's Office, staff has an update regarding the path forward for a cycling pilot project in the City of Merced.

ACTION

None required.